
From: Jessica Kellett <jessica.kellett@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:11 PM 
To: City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Close down non-essential businesses  

Hi, 

I was at the Pier in downtown Hermosa yesterday with my two young children. I was surprised by the 
number of people out-and-about and eating at restaurants.  

I strongly recommend that you follow the lead of the Mayor Garcetti and close bars and restaurants for 
a few weeks. Residents are not taking coronavirus as seriously as they should be.  

Just like climate change, most people don't take action until it affects them personally, which will be too 
late. The government needs to step in in the interest of it's citizens, especially those most vulnerable.  

Best, 

Jessica Kellett 
3509 Walnut Ave, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
415-847-2222
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